
 

 

       St. John’s News        

 

 

 

       

  

  

 

After-School Clubs 

These are the after school clubs 

that have started so far:  

 

Monday 

Music Theatre Group 

Up to 4.15pm 

 

Wednesday  

Multi-skills (Y1 & Y2) 

Up to 4.15pm 

 

Thursday 

Netball (Y6) 

Up to 4.15pm 

 

Wraparound Care 

Breakfast Club from 7.45am. 

After School Club up to 5.30pm. 

If you wish your child to 

attend our Breakfast Club or 

After School Club, please book 

them on in advance via your 

Parentmail account. 

 

 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Parents’ evening will take place 

on Wednesday 28th February. 

Appointment times have been 

sent home with your child. Please 

ensure you return your reply slip 

to your child’s class teacher if 

you have not already done so. 

Thank you. 
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Little Lambs 

Little Lambs, our parent and 

child group is on Wednesday 

morning at 9.00am every week. 

It is available for 0-3 year olds. 

You do not need to book, but all 

children must be accompanied 

by an adult.  

 

 

    

Year 6 Worship 

This week our Year 6 children 

performed their class worship 

based on our Christian value 

love. The children were 

brilliant. Thank you to everyone 

who came to watch, it was such 

a great turn out. 

 

School Photographs 

We have arranged for the 

photographer to visit school on 

Tuesday 19th March. Group 

photographs, including younger 

siblings who have not yet 

started school will also be 

taken this year. Letters will be 

sent out soon with details.  

 

 

World Book Day  

We will be celebrating World 

Book Day on Thursday 7th 

March. We would like the 

children to dress up as an 

animal this year. We are having 

an animal themed day to 

coincide with a visit from the 

author, Sean Perkins, who will 

be promoting his new book, 

Oscar and Ben, The Birthday 

Party. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 2nd February 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Delilah 

Wolstenholme 

Year 1 – Peter Assheton  

Year 2 – Ella Kirwan 

Year 3 – Lacey Begley 

Year 4 – Noah Armstrong 

Year 5 – Emmanuel Nwobia 

Year 6 – Ameliarose 

Worthington 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 9th February 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Stanley Baldwin  

Year 1 – Lottie Begley 

Year 2 – Eva McLoughlin 

Year 3 – Evie Orrell 

Year 4 – Tighe Bentham 

Year 5 – Mya-Mai Kenyon 

Year 6 – Phoebe Shaw 

 

Our ‘Stars of the Week’ for 

week ending 16th February 

Congratulations to: 

Reception – Makwan Noruzi 

Year 1 – Skyla Arrowsmith & 

Daisy Price 

Year 2 – Ben Nesmejanow 

Year 3 – Nevaeh Littler 

Year 4 – Ayva-Mai Seddon 

Year 5 – Ruby Thornhill 

Year 6 – Riley Bibby 

 

Christian Values 

This term we are looking at the 

value of Love. Our winners of 

the Christian Values award are: 

W/E 02.02.24 

Eduarda Cordeiro Russi Costa – 

Year 1 

Connor Houghton – Year 5 

W/E 09.02.24 

Joel Ucho – Reception 

Jamie Young – Year 4 

 

16th February 2024 

 

 

W/E 16.02.24 

Hallie Clarkson – Year 2 

Bobbi Molloy – Year 3 

 

Swimming 

Swimming will continue for our 

Year 3 children until the end of 

the school year. The cost for 

swimming is £1.50 per week. 

Payment should be made via your 

Parentmail account. 

 

Year 4 

This week our Year 4 children 

performed their music concert 

playing flutes and clarinets. It 

was great to see the children 

showing off their musical 

talents. Thank you to everyone 

to came to watch, again it was a 

great turn out.  

 

Musical Evening with Friends 

Thank you to our Music Theatre 

Group and to the visiting 

students from Winstanley 

College for such a lovely musical 

evening this week. We had lot’s 

of support for both our children 

and our guests. Many thanks to 

everyone that attended. 

 

 

 

      

Half Term 

Just a reminder that today is 

our last day in school before 

half term. School will re-open on 

Monday 26th February. We hope 

you all have a lovely break. 

   

 

         


